From: Jed Davis <jedasiah@gmail.com >
To: John McCowen <mccowen@co.mendocino.ca.us>, "cc: Carre Brown" <browncj@co.mendocino.ca.us>, Dan Gjerde <gjerde@co.mendocino.ca.us>, Dan
Hamburg <hamburgd@co.mendocino.ca.us>, <curryd@co.mendocino.ca.us>, <bos@co.mendocino.ca.us>, <huntm@co.mendocino.ca.us>

Date: 10/3/2017 7:18 AM
Subject: Public Comment for BOS Meeting October 3, 2017

Dear Honorable Board Members,

I would like to express my support for Hannah Nelson's public comment letter as she has an excellent understanding of the state regulations, the
needs of cannabis industry professionals, and how the regulations are going to effect them

I also strongly support Patrick Sellers' letter. Specifically the points about micro-businesses as well as allowing all non-cultivation activities in
Commercial zoning as well as other agricultural zoning,

Please remember that the state is considering a micro-business as a farmunder 10,000 sq. ft. Please consider that our largest permitted cultivation

area is considered a Micro-Business under the state guidelines. In order for us to remain competitive throughout the state, we need to be able to
play with the big guys, not be regulated down to where everyone in Mendocino county is considered a "small player" by state standards.

Thank you for your time and thoughtful consideration in these matters.

Jed Davis



